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Comments: I am protesting the forest service's proposal to log the Telephone Gap area in the Green Mountain

National Forest.  The Green Mountain National Forest is an old growth forest, and I believe this logging is not

necessary and that it cannot be justified.  This is a significant contributor to climate change.  Isn't it time we really

start taking actions to reverse it? Our greed as a nation has to turn around and this is the place to do it.

 

Please look at the service's outdated forest plan and reverse course on this proposal.

 

 

 


